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The solar industry must stand on their own two feet, allowing them to become more cost
competitive and affordable. In the meantime seniors and vulnerable families shouldn't have to
subsidize developing programs.

Please be avised that I do not support any policies that will drive up the costs of every Florida
household and business. These include any policies that will create subsidies and mandates for
high cost rooftop solar systems.

William M. Richardson Sr.



